
Nancy Eisenman        
Nominee for Club Recording Secretary 
 
I believe my previous experience in the secretarial field as an administrative assistant and serving 
on homeowners associations in various roles was helpful to me as I took on the responsibilities 
of being the Club secretary in 2023.  In the past year, I got to see firsthand how all the hard work 
of our volunteers make it possible for the Club to continually function so effectively, providing 
dance opportunities and entertainment to its members year after year.  
 
Having been able to work with many of those volunteers and meet even more of our members, I 
truly found the “job” to be both fulfilling and enjoyable. In the hope that I can continue to 
contribute to that group effort, I would appreciate being considered for the position of Recording 
Secretary of the Hilton Head Island Carolina Shag Club in 2024.   
 
 
 
 
 
 


